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SAVING OUR WORLD, ONE SONG AT A TIME 
Staff and 281 intermediate students at Chaffey Burke recently staged the musical "The 

Environment Show ". Its powerful message was about encouraging waste reduction and 

clean considerations to save our world from climate change. It came through in 

performances and songs such as 
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CELEBRATING YOUTH WEEK IN BURNABY  
In recognition of Youth Week May 1-7, Burnaby Youth Citizenship Awards were presented 

by Mayor Corrigan at the City Council Meeting on May 5. Five Burnaby schools youth 

were selected as the top winners for going above and beyond to make a difference in 

Burnaby, while maintaining personal, academic, and extracurricular involvement. 

Congratulations to 


